
 
                                                                                                               

 

April 12, 2024 

To Whom It May Concern,  

It is my pleasure to recommend Ky’Leah Walls. During the spring 2024 academic semester, I 

have had the opportunity to serve as Ky’Leah’s internship supervisor at the Infant and Toddler 

Connection (ITC) at Longwood University. Ky’Leah is a valued teammate and each day, I 

observe her abilities and top qualities as a social work student intern.     

Ky’Leah is a fast learner, and her work performance is exceptional. She is positive, dynamic, and 

can accomplish her responsibilities without much assistance. Ky’Leah exhibits drive and 

initiative and maintains a passion for serving others. She maintains her administrative support 

tasks and is responsible for meeting with families to complete infant and toddler developmental 

screenings. maintains opportunity allows Ky’Leah to reflect on the social work competencies, 

build her communication skills with co-workers, and advocate for children and families.  

Since Ky’Leah’s first day of joining the ITC team, her quality of work and dedication to each 

responsibility demonstrates her commitment to those we serve. Ky’Leah is diligent, responsible 

and innovative, and understands that it takes creativity to be a leader in her field. She is also a 

forward thinker and a problem-solver. For example, Ky’Leah has organized and will co-host an 

annual meeting for families transitioning from early intervention to the public school system or 

other programs/services. She has coordinated the event, designed marketing materials, and will 

help with leading the virtual presentation.  

Ky’Leah’s success outside of the classroom walls is solid proof that she has the unique qualities 

needed to continue to demonstrate great promise. I am confident Ky’Leah will make a positive 

contribution to the field of social work for many years to come. Please contact me at (434) 395-

4978 if you have any questions.  

  
Kendall L. Lee, Ed.D. 

Director, Infant and Toddler Connection of the Heartland 

Longwood University 

 


